## January 3, 2017

The Tipton County Public Works Committee met in regular session on Tuesday, January 3, 2017 at the Emergency Management Building in Brighton. The meeting was called to order at 6:00 p.m. by Chairman Twisdale. Members present were Chairman Twisdale, Commissioners Bob Wilson, Carl Knight, Steve Bringle, Tommy Dunavant, Jonathan Murphy, John Delancey, Rusty Wooten and Jim Adkins. Director Shannon Reed and employees Darlene Wheeler and Gary Jackson were also present.

The meeting was opened with prayer by Commissioner Murphy.

A motion was made by Commissioner Wooten and seconded by Commissioner Bringle to approve the minutes for the month of December.

Motion carried, none opposed.

A motion was made by Commissioner Wilson and seconded by Commissioner Adkins to approve the bills as reviewed for the month of December.

Motion carried, none opposed.

A motion was made by Commissioner Bringle and seconded by Commissioner Dunavant to adjourn.

Motion carried, none opposed.

The meeting adjourned at 7:45.

Shannon Reed Director

Harold Twisdale, Chairman